Amber Noworatzky

From: Bill Schlei

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 8:05 PM
To: Brett Vanderkin

Cc: Amber Noworatzky

Subject: Re: Public Safety Items

Brett,

Sounds like a sound idea.
Amber, please add this for discussion please.
Thanks all.

Bill Schlei
District 8 Alderman

Get BlueMail for Android
On Mar 6, 2023, at 5:25 PM, Brett Vanderkin <bvanderkin@manitowoc.org> wrote:
Good Evening Bill,

I had a conversation with the owners of the newly redone Mikadow Theater on Washington St. they were wondering if
we could take two spots out of parking for a loading and unloading area, similar to the setup of the Capitol Civic Center.
Could we add this for discussion and possible action to the Public Safety Committee for next week?

Respectfully,

Brett Vanderkin

Alderman District 1

City of Manitowoc

900 Quay Street

Manitowoc, WI 54220
bvanderkin@manitowoc.org
(920) 838-5395

Sent from my iPad

On Feb 28, 2023, at 3:39 PM, Amber Noworatzky <anoworatzky@manitowoc.org> wrote:

If you have any items for the March 13 Public Safety agenda, please have them to me by noon,
Wednesday, March 8™.

Thank you,

AMBER NOWORATZKY | POLICE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
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